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From: Charies Knapke [mailto:knapke@hotmail.com] 
Sent: Tuesday, June 14,2016 7:49 AM 
To: Puco ContactOPSB <contactopsb@puco.ohio.gov> 
Subject: OPSB case # 16-0253-GA-BTX: Duke Central Corridor Extension Gas Pipeline 

Dear Ohio Power Sitting Board, 

1 am writing to express my opposition of the proposed Duke Central Corridor Extension. All 3 of the 
proposed routes run through highly populated areas and pose great potential safety risks, negative 
environmental impact, negative financial impact to property owners and municipalities, and loss of land 
use for affected property owners who would be unfortunate enough to have the pipeline run through 
their property. 

Due to the considerable negative impacts of the proposed pipeline I urge you to deny Duke's request for 
it's Central Corridor Pipeline Extension. 

Thank you for your consideration, 

Charles Knapke 

Charies Knapke 
Cincinnati, OH USA 
knapke<5)hotmail.com 
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